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Chair Jama, Vice-Chair Bonham, and members of the committee, 

 

We need to pass SB 1166 because Rideshare companies don’t pay the right amount 

to drivers. They took over 60% of drivers’ income, and drivers receive less than $6 an 

hour. 

Rideshare companies deactivate drivers without notice and reason. Drivers need 

benefits such as medical insurance, Paid Leave Oregon, FMLA and other benefits. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nuraini Mohamed 

Lyft and Uber driver 


